
RAINTREE VIEW COMMITTEE MEETING 
MINUTES 

APRIL 9, 2025 
 

A Raintree View Committee meeting was held April 9, 2025 at 4:00PM at the clubhouse.  Those 
in attendance were:  San LaPoint and Brenda Miller. 

 
1.  Update from San on Horseshoe Pits:  The committee decided to go with a very basic 

design with a cover that possibly hinges to protect the sand and the peg.  San is working 
on the design and getting possible costs for the construction.  It was decided that the 
best location would be at the west end of the parking lot.  The pits will be placed in a 
north and south direction.   

 
2.  Update from Brenda on the Disc Golf course:  During the month of March there was 

considerable activity on the course when the weather was mild and sunny.  According to 
the office staff no one has yet checked out the available disc bags.  Total spent on the 
course was:   
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

3.  Noel from the grounds crew has suggested a “maze” of sorts for the View.  He drew up 
a rendition of a 40’ x 40’ area maze with estimated costs.  It was thought that once built, 
it could be turned over to the Garden Club to fill with plantings that would have height 
and we could eventually place benches on the interior of the maze for residents to sit 
and enjoy the garden.  After discussion from the committee and checking with the office 
for our current Reserve amount it was decided that now would not be a good time to 
proceed with a project in that amount that did not add a level of “activity” to the park.  
With our current level of funds and the Horse Shoe Pits not yet built, we are choosing to 
keep what little reserve we will have left.  Current amount in the Reserve account:  
$13,650 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


